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On Tuesday, our 2015 Year 5 OC students arrived for a day of information and 
fun! Ms Lovett’s class organised and prepared for the presentation in the Hall. 
Students played the piano and our choir entertained everybody. Everyone en-
joyed a morning tea and the parents / caregivers left their children here at Bal-
main PS to get to know each other, as well as our current Year 4 children, a little 
better. Our Year 4’s supplied a picnic lunch for all to share and enjoy. 

A HUGE THANK YOU to everyone who assisted with organisation, morning tea, 
food etc! The day was a HUGE success! 

“All I really need to know...I learned in kindergarten” ~ Rob-
ert Fulghum 

Long gone are the days when Kindergarten was a time for girls 
and boys to ‘get ready’ for entering ‘big school’ (or Year One), 
where the real learning began… 

Thursday morning saw our Kindergarten Orientation morning, 
where our 2015 kinders and their buddies mixed with our current 
kinders. 

Parents and caregivers congregated in our library, listening to Ms 
Belinda Mikhail Gogos about what to expect when their children 
begin next year. Thanks, Belinda, for organising the morning. 

The Orientation morning capped off a series of events with our 
2015 Kindies, beginning with our Teddy Bears’ Picnic at the end 
of last term and a week of ‘Transition to School’ program. 

The relationship between the children, families and Balmain PS 
has already developed. Thursday morning saw very happy, excit-
ed young faces walking through our gates. 

We’re all looking forward to getting to know our youngest mem-
bers, as well as our new families, next year! 

THANK YOU also goes out to Carla Jedani, Eva’s  
(1R) mum, for her tireless efforts in initiating and 
‘encouraging’ local businesses to donate to our iPad 
Air Drive. Carla even managed to get us mentioned in 
Tuesday’s Inner West Courier! Thanks again Carla, 
we appreciate all you’re doing for Balmain Public 
School!  

 Maria Lambos Principal 

 

FRI 28 NOV 

‘Night of the Notables’ 

~ 6pm ~ Hall 

 

THURS 4 DEC 

‘Our Big Kitchen’ Ex-

cursion ~5L,5/6N,6B 

FRI 5 DEC ~ 6pm 

END OF YEAR MUSIC 

CONCERT 

SUN 7 DEC 

BALMAIN FUN RUN 

MON 8 DEC 

PRESENTATION DAY 

FRI 12 DEC 

REPORTS go home 

FRI 12 DEC 

Year 6 GRADUATION 

WED 17 DEC 

LAST DAY OF 

SCHOOL FOR 2014! 



Friday morning saw the final speeches given by the students wishing to 

be ministers in 2015...Students and staff then voted (using a preferential 

voting system, of course!) 

The results will be announced at our End-Of-Year Presentation Morning, 

on Monday, 8th December. 

 

 

      

Thanks goes to all par-

ents & caregivers, staff and students who 

participated in the ‘Backpack’ survey / activity.  

Our executive have looked at the results, which, along with the 

initial survey you filled in, is helping to guide our 2015-2017 

School Plan. The results are now in the foyer, should you wish to 

have a closer look...Thanks for your participation, it’s  

much appreciated and definitely  

valued! 



 

 

 

 

 

We’re on a journey to transform the way we teach at Balmain Public School and to open up a world of endless 

learning opportunities for our children through the introduction of iPad Air technology.   

We are calling on the help of our entire school community to make this happen for our children. 

Our goal: 50 iPad Airs (to be used across all grades) 

The cost of purchasing one device is $500.  We are asking for families to contribute by funding one device or 

to make a contribution toward purchase of an iPad Air trolley. 

A commemorative plaque will be made to honour the families who fund an iPad Air.  Your name will be en-

graved on the plaque so that the school community can always remember those families that have generously 

supported our mission to revolutionise our children’s learning experience.  Your contribution will also be hon-

oured through engraving your family name on each device that has been funded by your family. 

The students are very excited about this opportunity.  Here is a message from a Year 1 student: 

Please help us raise enough money to buy iPads for our classrooms. To thank you, we will put your name on a sign so that our 

school will remember your amazing gift for lots and lots of years!  

______________________________________________________________________________________ 

YES, we can help!   

Family Name:__________________________________________ 

Child’s Name & Class:___________________________________ 

Please tick option: 

 We can fund an iPad Air for $500 

 (preferred name for engraving: _______________________________________________) 

    OR 

 We can contribute towards iPad Air trolley 

 (please insert donation amount: $_________________) 

 

 

Payment Option (please tick): 

 Cash (enclosed ) 

 Cheque (Payable to Balmain Public School) 

 

Please label envelope ‘Device Drive’, with your child’s name and class. Please include slip with pay-

ment.  

For any queries, please contact Maria Lambos on 9818 1177, or balmainps@gmail.com 

Thanking you in advance for your generosity! 

The Balmain Public School Device Drive  



Dear Balmain Public School Families 
  
We are running an Aquiva Bakes fundraising drive to raise money for our Balmain iPad Air 
Drive and attached you will find an order form, on which we hope you will be able to collect some or-
ders for us. 
  
Aquiva Bakes is a NSW family owned business who seek to help organisations like ours to provide 
money for this fund raising drive. 
  
Aquiva Bakes has a range of fantastic products, made with the best quality ingredients with no artificial 
flavourings or colourings and to suit different dietary needs ie one slice is gluten free. 
  
We encourage you to hand your order form around to friends, family and work colleagues.  You will 
probably find that they are enthusiastic to purchase from you, so they can enjoy the Aquiva Bakes 
products and help out your children’s school to achieve its goals. 
  
Obviously the more orders you take, the more funds will be raised to reach 
our target. It would be great if every family could support us. 
  
Please return orders together with the relevant money to: 
Balmain Public School 
Money/Notes Collection box 
By: Friday 5 December before 9am. 
  
Orders will be available for collection on: 
Thursday 11 December 2014 
Location: Staffroom, Balmain PS 
Between: 2:30-3:00pm. 
  
Thank you in anticipation of your support for our Aquiva Bakes Drive for iPad Airs. 
  



 

 

 T-Shirts & Caps 

We’ll be running another t-shirt and cap sale on Tuesday 2 December from 8.30-9.00am.  

We are starting to run low on t-shirts so if you want to make sure you get one, please email 

your order to info@balmainfunrun.com.au and you can pick it up on the 2nd. 

Registrations 

We’ve had a massive week for school entries with 27 new ones added this week! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1S is still in the lead with a whopping 65% of the class registered, but KB is still close on 

their heels with 60%.  A great week for 3/4B who have increased from 30% of the class reg-

istered to 50%. 

Don’t forget – race entrants in the winning class will receive a great prize!   Just 2 weeks to 

go!  

 

www.balmainfunrun.com.au 

mailto:info@balmainfunrun.com.au
http://www.balmainfunrun.com.au


Thanks for entering the Fun Run go to: 

www.balmainfunrun.com.au 

http://www.balmainfunrun.com.au


Volunteers 
Thanks to all our wonderful volunteers!  If you haven’t already confirmed your involvement to Andrea Smith, please do so asap.  In-

structions for each role will be sent out next week. 

If anyone else would like to join in, please email info@balmainfunrun.com.au.  We do need a “bench” of volunteers as some people will 

have late changes of plan and won’t be available on the day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

www.balmainfunrun.com.au 
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As part of the Balmain community aboutlife is proud to be 

supporting the Balmain Fun Run.   

Come in and pick up some fun run staples, we have lots of 

super hydrating drinks & energizing snacks perfect for your 

run. 

At aboutlife we believe in clean, wholesome, good food 

that is sustainable and supports our local farmers.  All our 

products are 100% natural and 100% good for you, no artifi-

cial flavours, colours, sweeteners, preservatives or trans fats 

cross our doors so when you shop with us you know the 

products you are buying are safe, healthy and environmen-

tally friendly.  

Support the business that support your community and at 

the same time support your health and that of the planet 

we live on.  

 

605 Darling Street Rozelle  www.aboutlife.com.au 

http://www.aboutlife.com.au














Date: Friday 5th December 

Time: 6pm 

Venue: Balmain PS Hall 



This Term 3 / 4 Bronzite have been immersing themselves into the world of visual literacy. We’ve been studying 

texts from authors Libby Gleeson and Shaun Tan. 3 / 4 B have been analysing these texts and drawing bigger 

themes from the books.  We’ve then been having fun using drama to help us understand the text, and draw 

more from the text so as to deepen our understanding.  

3 / 4 B displaying their amazing 

acting skills in their ‘still image’ dis-

playing themes discovered from the 

texts. 



A huge thank you to all parents and children 

who helped create the 3/ 4 B garden. It is look-

ing amazing and it’s all thanks to you guys. 



HELP BALMAIN PS WIN $10,000... 

We’ve raised 258 hands and sitting in 35th place...Keep RAISING YOUR HANDS!!!!!!! You can help us get 
closer! 

We have until 18th December to try and be one of two schools with the most hands raised, in order to 
win a grant for our school… 

All you have to do: 

Go onto the following website DAILY, click on ’raise my hand’ and select Balmain Public School from the 
drop down list. 

www.anaphylaxis101.com.au/raiseyourhand 

Individuals can raise their hand once a day until the end of the competition… 

https://staffowa.det.nsw.edu.au/owa/redir.aspx?C=Op74YYOryEaDbdfNr1eYq1UtIn3podFIrR3Tt81okC_LuaOHw5yFoJKhrsA7YDvqdQwAWqKpZFA.&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.vision6.com.au%2fch%2f34227%2f194ff%2f2167268%2f9dc1by6mr-1.html


Years 3-6 Banner Recipients... 

Eszter C 

Max H 

Finley R 

Stephanie J 

Caterina L 

Jason N 

Shou R 

Stephen L 

Jessica G 

Jane Y 

Ava M 

Dylan M 

Lucy E A 

Finn C 

Maisie B 

Elliot B 






